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cause of this fact. when the spark terminals 
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the e. m. f. set up upon making the primary 
circuit cannot throw a spark across the gap 
between them, the spark passes only upon the 
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mary current at the vibrator or interrupter. I 
This is the method in which induction coils 
are ordinarily used for experiments. If one 
would see the spark at making the primary 
circuit. he can produce it by bringing the 
spark terminals nearer together, till a spark 
is produced upon making the primary circuit. 
This spark is from positive to negative in the 
opposite direction from the spark npon break­
ing the primary circuit. No way has been 
discovered for using such an arrangement as a 
source of power 01' for lighting lamps, so that 
it can compete with the alternating-current 
dynamo, generating an electromotive force 
high enough for all practical purposes. Any 
transformer is operated at some loss, and the 
induction coil. throwing a spark through a 
wide gap of ail', is not an economical trans­
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